Septeuber 30, 1944,

Mr. M. P. Ahearn,
Pirector of Athlotics,
Kensas State College,
Manhattan, Hansas,

Dear Mikes

I had a letter from George Edwards todsy saying that Prosty Cox

- was going vo field aitean at Colorado and is interested in playing
in Kansas City. As it now stands we have Kansas State, Missouri

and Kansas in. - If Prosty wants o go in that will nake up our

foursome and we will bagin to plug the pudblicity. I am writing

him today.

So tell Pritz Knorr that we are trying to get something worked
out, and will notify you as soon as 2z reply comes from Frosty.

Wth all zood ;rishu, I an

Sincerely yours,

Director of Physical Biucation,
Varsity Basketball Coach.




